
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Lake Myrtle, where it is 
              always good to be a turtle! 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

                 

 

 

                         

 

                         

 

   

                          1 
Terrapin Sound 

Machine 

Performance- 
Traditions on the 

Green (LOL Blvd-

Community 

Center) 3:30-5pm 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

   Holiday Shop 

 

 Holiday Shop  Holiday Shop Parent Portal 

Workshop  

3-7 pm 

Holiday Shop-

Evening hours  

3:30-7pm 

Holiday Shop 

 

School Spirit Day! 

 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

   

 

 

 

 

 
K-3 Health 

Screenings-Media 

 

 

College Spirit 

Day- Dress in your 

favorite gear! 

     

9:15 am Turtle of 
Honor  

 

11-1 Fundraiser 
Limo/Lunch 

 

 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

 Holiday Sock Day- 

Students wear 

your favorite! 

Candy Cane 

Day- Students 

wear red, green 

and/or white 

 

Student Flu shots 

8-12:30 

Holiday 
Hat/Accessories Day- 
Students wear your 
favorite “bling!” 

Fundraiser-Money 
Machine/Duct Tape 
Ms. Hermansen to 
Flagpole 2:15 pm 

          

PJ- Day! Wear 
your favorite-
Must be school 
appropriate/ No 
Slippers please!    

Holiday Shirt 
and/or Hat 
Day!- Students 
wear your 
favorite! 

Winter Break 
Begins! 

23 24 25 26 27                    28 29/30/31 

      Happy New 
Year! 

December 2018
   

 

 

  

Dear Turtle Families, 
 
I hope your Thanksgiving break was enjoyable and relaxing!  We want to thank all of our families who joined us for our Veteran’s Day Tribute, and 
to our students and staff for a wonderful performance!   It was our largest attended in Turtle history! 
 
Now December is upon us and it will be another busy month.  Our Terrapin Sound Machine will be performing at the LOL Community Center on 

LOL Blvd., Saturday, December 1st at 3:30pm.  Good Luck!  We know you will make us proud. 
 
Our holiday shop, the “Artic Winter Wonderland” will open beginning December 3 – 7th, allowing our students to shop for that special gift for 
family members and friends.  More information with details will be sent home in the Tuesday folders regarding this week long event. 
 
Students who earned extra fundraising incentives from the Cookie Dough Fundraiser in October will get to participate in those activities this 
month.  Look for permission forms to be sent home for the Limo Ride/Lunch soon! 

 

And lastly, Winter Break begins December 22nd and ends January 7th.  Students return on Tuesday, January 8th.  Remember to continue reading 
and working on your math skills during your time away.   

 
Enjoy your Winter Break.  See you in 2019! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Hermansen 



 
 

 


